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From: Papadimitriu, Katie

To: Brown, Don

Cc: Rabczak, Tetyana; Zalewski, Carrie; Klein, Martin E.; Powell, Mark
Subject: FW: [External] R18-29

Date: Thursday, September 13, 2018 2:12:13 PM

Attachments: imaqge001.png

Don,

Please add this email chain as a public comment in R18-29.
Questions/quarrels, please let me know.

Thank you.

kt

Katie Papadimitriu
Chairman

Illinois Pollution Control Board
312.814.4652
katie.papadimitriu@illinois.gov

From: Tetyana Rabczak <Tetyana.Rabczak@illinois.gov>

Date: Thursday, September 13, 2018 at 11:16 AM

To: Steven Brickey <sbrickey@sbcglobal.net>

Cc: "Papadimitriu, Katie" <Katie.Papadimitriu@illinois.gov>, Marie Tipsord
<Marie.Tipsord@illinois.gov>

Subject: RE: [External] R18-29

Hi, Steve,
Katie was asking if it “is insufficient” .

Thanks,
Tanya

From: Steven Brickey <sbrickey@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2018 11:12 AM

To: Rabczak, Tetyana <Tetyana.Rabczak@illinois.gov>
Subject: [External] R18-29

Tanya
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Can you please forward this to Katie Papadimitriu. | have a question below and her
email address is not on the Board's website.

Can you confirm your question from Tuesday? There was a pause so | just want to
make sure your question is accurately portrayed.

MS. PAPADIMITRIU: Sir, as a follow-up -- this is Chairman Papadimitriu.
Is it your belief that this process the Board has put in place right now in sufficient
stakeholder process?

Thank you
Steve
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